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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 9:10 AM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Chao, Diana (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: LH Follow-Up from 7/25/2019 - Highland Sanitation
Attachments: 558 Sherburne1.jpg; 558 Sherburne2.jpg; 558 Sherburne3.jpg; 558 Sherburne4.jpg; 558 

Sherburne5.jpg; 558 Sherburne6.jpg; 558 Sherburne7.jpg; 558 Sherburne8.jpg; 558 
Sherburne9.jpg

HI Mai and Marcia, 
 
Here are the photos for additional bag charges at 558 Sherburne during Q1 2019.   
 
Chris  
 

From: grevering.sph@gmail.com [mailto:grevering.sph@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 9:02 AM 
To: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: LH Follow-Up from 7/25/2019 - Highland Sanitation 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 
Chris, 
Please see attachments from Highland. 
 
Greg Revering  
Chief Manager 
St. Paul Haulers LLC. 
grevering.sph@gmail.com 
 
763-295-2054 
 

From: Highland Sanitation <info@highlandsanitation.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 8:41 AM 
To: grevering.sph@gmail.com 
Subject: RE: LH Follow-Up from 7/25/2019 - Highland Sanitation 
 
Highland did not take a picture of every private hauler can that they were required to dump. There is no picture of the 
can dump on 10/11/2018. 
 
The rest of the pictures are attached. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Susan Stewart 
Highland Sanitation & Recycling Inc. 



2

 
 
 

From: grevering.sph@gmail.com [mailto:grevering.sph@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2019 9:23 AM 
To: 'Highland Sanitation' 
Subject: FW: LH Follow-Up from 7/25/2019 - Highland Sanitation 
 
 
 
Please see request below. 
 
Greg Revering  
Chief Manager 
St. Paul Haulers LLC. 
grevering.sph@gmail.com 
 
763-295-2054 
 

From: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2019 5:01 PM 
To: grevering.sph@gmail.com 
Subject: FW: LH Follow-Up from 7/25/2019 - Highland Sanitation 
 
Highland LH Hearing follow up. 
 
Chris  
 
 

From: Chao, Diana (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2019 3:52 PM 
To: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: LH Follow-Up from 7/25/2019 - Highland Sanitation 
 
Hello Greg, 
 
Here are a few items we need to follow up with Highland Sanitation from the legislative hearing today. 
 

 558 Sherburne Ave – The photos provided in the email from 4/29/19 have photos of the property during Q1 
2019 – these charges appear on the Q2 2019 bill. We need photos from Q4 2018 that appear on the Q1 2019 
bill. The legislative hearing officer needs to review these photos. Can HS provide photos from the following 
dates?  

o 10/11/18 – can tip 
o 11/8/18 – 3 extra bags 
o 11/15/18 – 7 extra bags 
o 11/23/18 – 6 extra bags 
o 11/29/18 – 3 extra bags 
o 12/13/18 – 7 extra bags 
o 12/20/18 – 4 extra bags 
o 12/28/18 – 6 extra bags + box? 
o 1/4/19 – 9 extra bags 
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 623 Fuller Ave – Please schedule a cart swap for next Wednesday, 7/31/19. Remove 1 64-g and deliver 1 35-g 
EOW.  

 
Thank you! 
 

Diana Chao 
Solid Waste Programs Specialist
Saint Paul Public Works 
25 West 4th Street 
1500 City Hall Annex 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-6216 
diana.chao@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 

 
 


